
Intercultural Advisory Committee (IAC) Report 

The IAC met on November 29th. Please note: 

 Internal Rules Of Management were approved 

 Aboriginal Day – Planned for April 12, 2017. Next Sub Committee Planning meeting was 

set for  December 6 at LPHS. 

 IAC Survey to determine what Inter-Cultural and Human Rights Education activities are 

being done in our schools is pending approval by Administration and Council. 

 Web site – Sub Committee was setup to get this going 

 Multicultural Day – We want to do this event this year. A Sub Committee was setup 

which was scheduled to meet on December 12th at Kingsdale Academy. 

 We got a presentation on the new History Curriculum 

 The Grant requests were reviewed and approved. We received requests from 24 

schools, and the maximum allocation per school had to be reduced from $500 to $400. 

Requests from 23 schools were granted. 

We need a bigger budget to better fulfil our mandate. 

The next meeting is planned for January 12, 2017. 

Sharad Bhargava 
Chair, IAC 


